
Important Information about 
 

Yearbook Senior Recognition Ads 

 
Parents of GCS Seniors, 
 
The deadline to purchase and design a senior recognition ad for your 
student in the 2016-2017 yearbook is Friday, October 1, 2016. You 
received a flyer several weeks ago about these recognition ads; additional 
information follows. 
 
Only a LIMITED NUMBER of pages are available and are sold on a 
first-come basis. 
 
Instructions: 
Go online to Jostens.com to pay for and design your ad before the 
deadline (October 1).  When the web page opens, select the tab listed as 
“Yearbooks.”  In the “Yearbooks” tab, select “Buy Your Yearbook.”  You will 
be prompted to type in and select the school name.  When the page opens, 
on the left side, you will see “Products” and under Products choose 
“Yearbook Recognition Ads.” 
 
Follow the instructions to create your account.  You will need digital copies 
of your photos available to upload and design the ad. 
 
Do not send your order to GCS.  Call Jostens at (800) 358-0800 if you 
have questions. 
 
Information about prices and ad sizes is available in the attached 
flyer. 
 
Please be conscientious of the photos you choose for the ad.  All 
photos should reflect the principles established by Gaston Christian 
School.  Thank you for your help in this matter.  
 



After October 1, 2016 there will not be another chance to purchase an 
ad for your senior.  If you have questions, please contact Becky 
Abromaitis at babromaitis@gastonchristian.org    


